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Currently, there are no federal, provincial or municipally mandated guidelines in place regarding 
COVID 19 and the operation of golf course properties and/or restaurant and dining establishments.  

This status is subject to change with advance notice, through the applicable agency or governmental 
department.

EFFECTIVE: THURSDAY, APRIL 28TH, 2022

GOOSE HUMMOCK GOLF RESORT ENCOURAGES THE FOLLOWING BEHAVIOURS THAT MAY WORK TO 
LIMIT THE POSSIBLE SPREAD OF COVID 19 WHILE AT OUR GOLF COURSE

 • Sanitizing hands when possible
 • Wearing of masks when appropriate to do so
 • Washing hands when possible
 • Maintaining safe physical distancing when and where possible to do so
 • Operating as a “cashless facility”, limiting the spread of COVID 19 through purchase transactions
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